TEEN ROOM GAMING GUIDELINES

- Open play video games are for 6th 12th graders
- You must sign out and return the controllers to the staff desk just outside the teen room
- TV volume must be kept on level 1 or 2, no higher
- Gaming slots are set at 30 minutes, if no one is waiting, you may play longer
 - If someone is waiting, you can see if there is another time slot available to sign up for. Ask at the desk.
- No foul language and please respect each other
- Please be mindful of your volume, others in the library may be trying to work or study
- You may not add new profiles on the console nor may you attempt to purchase anything on the console.
- Games currently available for play are Super Smash Bros and Mario Kart 8.
 - If you would like to request additional games to play, let a staff member know.
- Abuse of gaming rules will result in loss of privileges